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MY PERSONAL DETAILS ARE CONFIDENTIAL 

Thank you for the opportunity to make a Submission to the Inquiry. 

In particular, I am concerned about the impact on local business and communities as a result 

of the project. 

My specific concerns follow: I have lived in the Maroubra area for over 50 years. There has 

never been a government project that has damaged my local area as greatly as this unwanted 

rail system. I speak with many people and businesses between Maroubra and the Moore Park 

area and I am yet to find anyone who feels positive about this rail system and it’s supposed 

benefits. We don’t need it and never wanted it. Any resident of the area will tell you that this 

area is one of the easiest locations to travel just about anywhere in Sydney. In fact now my 

travel to the city, the Moore park area and darlinghurst will be much harder ? To make 

matters worse the destruction of precious natural environments so rare in this area is criminal. 

So if the community didn’t want this development because there is intrinsically no value in it 

to them, why was it carried out ? 

Thank you for considering my Submission. 

Yours sincerely,  

This email was sent  via Do Gooder, a 

website that allows people to contact you regarding issues they consider important. 

 

 

 

 

 




